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textiles found in Greenland contain hairs from animals that could only have come
from North America. Moreover, Hansen turns accepted wisdom on its head, revealing
not only that globalization began much earlier than previously thought, but also
that the world's first anti-globalization riots did too, in cities such as Cairo,
Constantinople, and Guangzhou. Introducing players from Europe, the Islamic world,
Asia, the Indian Ocean maritime world, the Pacific and the Mayan world who were
connecting the major landmasses for the first time, this compelling revisionist
argument shows how these encounters set the stage for the globalization that would
dominate the world for centuries to come. ___________________________ "A lively
and engrossing book that describes in fascinating detail how trade enriched the
world" Gerard deGroot, The Times "A tour-de-force . . . offers many new ways of
thinking about the past" Katrina Gulliver, Spectator "Provocative . . . a smart,
broad-ranging survey of the global Middle Ages that is learned, thought-provoking
- and perfectly tuned to our times" Dan Jones, Sunday Times
The Seeds of New Earth (the Silent Earth, Book 2) Mark R. Healy 2014-12-17 The
Earth is in ruins. Cities and nations destroyed. Mankind is extinct. Brant and
Arsha are synthetics, machines made in the image of people. They dream of bringing
humans back into the world and have the technology to succeed, but the obstacles
in their way are mounting. Not only are their own conflicting ideals creating a
rift between them, but now the sinister Marauders are closing in as they seek
revenge on Brant. Out in the wasteland, strange lights and mysterious objects in
the sky herald the arrival of new factions that seek to control the region. Even
in the once quiet streets of their own city, malevolent forces are beginning to
unfurl that threaten the sanctity of everything they hold dear, jeopardising the
future that is within their grasp. The Silent Earth Series Book 1 - After the
Winter: amazon.com/dp/B00P02FBPM
History of India Kittu Reddy 2015-04-24 Many years earlier, Sri Aurobindo had
written in The Human Cycle: The objective view of society has reigned throughout
the historical period of humanity in the West; it has been sufficiently strong
though not absolutely engrossing in the East. Rulers, people, and thinkers alike
have understood by their national existence a political status, the extent of
their borders, their economic well-being and expansion, their laws, institutions
and the working of these things. For this reason political and economic motives
have everywhere predominated on the surface and history has been a record of their
operations and influence. The one subjective and psychological force consciously
admitted and with difficulty deniable has been that of the individual. This
predominance is so great that most modern historians and some political thinkers
have concluded that objective necessities are by law of Nature the only really
determining forces; all else is result or superficial accidents of these forces.
Scientific history has been conceived as if it must be a record and appreciation

Wings for Change Jan Jacob Stam 2016-06-06 This book is about organisational
development from a systemic perspective. It is about systemic principles. How do
they work in organisations? And how do people in those organisations experience
them? This book attempts to answer this and many more questions on working with
the systemic phenomenological perspective in organisations and society at large.
From the same perspective, this book discusses a large amount of issues such as
fraud, success, downturn and succession. This book includes many examples of
organisations and themes, including constellations in South America, Europe,
Russia and the US. Together, they make this book to be a Lonely Planet in the
world of working in the systemic- phenomenological way. Jan Jacob Stam, founder of
the Hellinger Institute in The Netherlands, and a very welcome teacher and
lecturer in more than twenty countries, has been a leader and researcher in the
field of systemic work for over 15 years. This book gives you a look into Jan
Jacob's experiences and insights. And as always, he has moved on and continues to
develop and search for new insights. There are so many interesting questions still
unanswered. This book reads like a dream on a cold winters' nights where no one
sleeps and Jan Jacob keeps you awake as he makes you part of this special world.
The Pythagorean Theorem Eli Maor 2019-11-19 An exploration of one of the most
celebrated and well-known theorems in mathematics By any measure, the Pythagorean
theorem is the most famous statement in all of mathematics. In this book, Eli Maor
reveals the full story of this ubiquitous geometric theorem. Although attributed
to Pythagoras, the theorem was known to the Babylonians more than a thousand years
earlier. Pythagoras may have been the first to prove it, but his proof—if indeed
he had one—is lost to us. The theorem itself, however, is central to almost every
branch of science, pure or applied. Maor brings to life many of the characters
that played a role in its history, providing a fascinating backdrop to perhaps our
oldest enduring mathematical legacy.
The Year 1000 Valerie Hansen 2020-04-16 "Typically wide-ranging, informative, and
illuminating . . . a lovely book" Peter Frankopan "A brilliant communicator . . .
a wonderful [book]" Dan Snow ___________________________ When did globalization
begin? Most observers have settled on 1492, the year Columbus discovered America.
But as celebrated Yale professor Valerie Hansen shows, it was the year 1000, when
for the first time new trade routes linked the entire globe, so an object could in
theory circumnavigate the world. This was the 'big bang' of globalization, which
ushered in a new era of exploration and trade, and which paved the way for
Europeans to dominate after Columbus reached America. Drawing on a wide range of
new historical sources and cutting-edge archaeology, Hansen shows, for example,
that the Maya began to trade with the native peoples of modern New Mexico from
traces of theobromine - the chemical signature of chocolate - and that frozen
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of the environmental motives of political action, of the play of economic forces
and developments and the course of institutional evolution. The few who still
valued the psychological element have kept their eye fixed on individuals and are
not far from conceiving of history as a mass of biographies. The truer and more
comprehensive science of the future will see that these conditions only apply to
the imperfectly self-conscious period of national development. Even then there was
always a greater subjective force working behind individuals, policies, economic
movements and the change of institutions; but it worked for the most part
subconsciously, more as a subliminal self than as a conscious mind. This book is
an attempt to write the history of India from the subjective viewpoint, without in
any way distracting from the external events; on the contrary, it will enhance
greatly and give meaning to the objective narration of external events that took
place. The Indian people are by nature subjective in their approach to life; the
stress in India has always been more on the inside than on the outside. This
inwardness has been one of the striking features of Indian culture. An India
without the great Vedic and Upanishadic scriptures and the spiritual personalities
of Rama and Krishna would not be India any more. A study and appreciation of
Indian history, therefore, demands more particularly a subjective understanding
and appreciation. It may even be said that the study of Indian history demands an
approach that values the impact of the highest truths and thought found in India's
greatest scriptures, literature and mythology as well as the influence of the
ideals lived and taught by Rama, Krishna, Buddha and a long list of Rishis and
Saints. The impact of such inner forces in shaping the outer history of India is
thus a key topic of inquiry for this book. Secondly, it is evident to serious
thinkers that all human behaviour, whether on the individual or the collective
plane, is the direct consequence of the inner psychological state. In this book an
attempt has been made to interpret the events of Indian history from a
psychological point of view. This does not mean that external events are any less
important; rather they gain greater importance when seen in the light of the inner
psychological vision and deeper forces behind them. The significance of external
events lies in the meaning that a true subjectivism and an inward approach to
knowledge alone can give. One of the most powerful subjective forces in history
has been that of the individual. There have been times in the history of a nation
when events have revolved around an individual personality. This book lays much
stress on the impact of individual personalities.
The Hero with a Thousand Faces Joseph Campbell 2004-01-01 Examines myths and folk
tales from around the world in an attempt to understand the symbolism of the hero
as it appears in the mythologies and religions of mankind.
How Do Plants Grow? G. Andre Sealy 2017-09-29 Kelvin and his Dad were taking a
walk, looking at the trees and flowers in the park. When Kelvin asked his Dad ¿How
do trees grow?¿ To which his dad replied, ¿Do you really want to know?¿In this
story, children will learn about the process of photosynthesis and why it is
important to life on Earth. Look out for this and other titles in The Young
Scientist Series of books which ¿Teaches Young Minds through Science and Rhymes¿.
The Loons Sue Dolleris 2012-10-30 Con artist get conned into caring for seven
cousins: At the funeral for her latest mark, a recently-deceased, mega-rich tycoon
named Parker DeLune, con artist Christy find herself welcomed by his seven strange
cousins, collectively called "The Loons." Celebrate the DeLune with Christy as she
navigates their eccentricities while discovering that wily estate attorney are
running their own scam. Christy soon finds herself fighting not only for The Loon,
but also for a new life.
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Alone In Vietnam
Revelation 1999-01-01 The final book of the Bible, Revelation prophesies the
ultimate judgement of mankind in a series of allegorical visions, grisly images
and numerological predictions. According to these, empires will fall, the "Beast"
will be destroyed and Christ will rule a new Jerusalem. With an introduction by
Will Self.
The 100-Year Life Lynda Gratton 2020-05-28 *A new edition of the international
bestseller (a #1 bestseller in Japan), featuring a new preface* Does the thought
of working for 60 or 70 years fill you with dread? Or can you see the potential
for a more stimulating future as a result of having so much extra time? Many of us
have been raised on the traditional notion of a three-stage approach to our
working lives: education, followed by work and then retirement. But this wellestablished pathway is already beginning to collapse – life expectancy is rising,
final-salary pensions are vanishing, and increasing numbers of people are juggling
multiple careers. Whether you are 18, 45 or 60, you will need to do things very
differently from previous generations and learn to structure your life in
completely new ways. The 100-Year Life is here to help. Drawing on the unique
pairing of their experience in psychology and economics, Lynda Gratton and Andrew
Scott offer a broad-ranging analysis as well as a raft of solutions, showing how
to rethink your finances, your education, your career and your relationships and
create a fulfilling 100-year life. · How can you fashion a career and life path
that defines you and your values and creates a shifting balance between work and
leisure? · What are the most effective ways of boosting your physical and mental
health over a longer and more dynamic lifespan? · How can you make the most of
your intangible assets – such as family and friends – as you build a productive,
longer life? · In a multiple-stage life how can you learn to make the transitions
that will be so crucial and experiment with new ways of living, working and
learning? Shortlisted for the FT/McKinsey Business Book of the Year Award and
featuring a new preface, The 100-Year Life is a wake-up call that describes what
to expect and considers the choices and options that you will face. It is also
fundamentally a call to action for individuals, politicians, firms and governments
and offers the clearest demonstration that a 100-year life can be a wonderful and
inspiring one.
A Thousand Splendid Suns Khaled Hosseini 2009-02-24 Mariam is only fifteen when
she is sent to Kabul to marry Rasheed. Nearly two decades later, a friendship
grows between Mariam and a local teenager, Laila, as strong as the ties between
mother and daughter. When the Taliban take over, life becomes a desperate struggle
against starvation, brutality and fear. Yet love can move a person to act in
unexpected ways, and lead them to overcome the most daunting obstacles with a
startling heroism.
Four Thousand Weeks Oliver Burkeman 2021-08-10 AN INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER "Provocative and appealing . . . well worth your extremely limited
time." —Barbara Spindel, The Wall Street Journal The average human lifespan is
absurdly, insultingly brief. Assuming you live to be eighty, you have just over
four thousand weeks. Nobody needs telling there isn’t enough time. We’re obsessed
with our lengthening to-do lists, our overfilled inboxes, work-life balance, and
the ceaseless battle against distraction; and we’re deluged with advice on
becoming more productive and efficient, and “life hacks” to optimize our days. But
such techniques often end up making things worse. The sense of anxious hurry grows
more intense, and still the most meaningful parts of life seem to lie just beyond
the horizon. Still, we rarely make the connection between our daily struggles with
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time and the ultimate time management problem: the challenge of how best to use
our four thousand weeks. Drawing on the insights of both ancient and contemporary
philosophers, psychologists, and spiritual teachers, Oliver Burkeman delivers an
entertaining, humorous, practical, and ultimately profound guide to time and time
management. Rejecting the futile modern fixation on “getting everything done,”
Four Thousand Weeks introduces readers to tools for constructing a meaningful life
by embracing finitude, showing how many of the unhelpful ways we’ve come to think
about time aren’t inescapable, unchanging truths, but choices we’ve made as
individuals and as a society—and that we could do things differently.
Women's Work: The First 20,000 Years Women, Cloth, and Society in Early Times
Elizabeth Wayland Barber 1995-09-17 "A fascinating history of…[a craft] that
preceded and made possible civilization itself." —New York Times Book Review New
discoveries about the textile arts reveal women's unexpectedly influential role in
ancient societies. Twenty thousand years ago, women were making and wearing the
first clothing created from spun fibers. In fact, right up to the Industrial
Revolution the fiber arts were an enormous economic force, belonging primarily to
women. Despite the great toil required in making cloth and clothing, most books on
ancient history and economics have no information on them. Much of this gap
results from the extreme perishability of what women produced, but it seems clear
that until now descriptions of prehistoric and early historic cultures have
omitted virtually half the picture. Elizabeth Wayland Barber has drawn from data
gathered by the most sophisticated new archaeological methods—methods she herself
helped to fashion. In a "brilliantly original book" (Katha Pollitt, Washington
Post Book World), she argues that women were a powerful economic force in the
ancient world, with their own industry: fabric.
1000 Years of Annoying the French Stephen Clarke 2015-06-05 Was the Battle of
Hastings a French victory? Non! William the Conqueror was Norman and hated the
French. Were the Brits really responsible for the death of Joan of Arc? Non! The
French sentenced her to death for wearing trousers. Was the guillotine a French
invention? Non! It was invented in Yorkshire. Ten centuries' worth of French
historical 'facts' bite the dust as Stephen Clarke looks at what has really been
going on since 1066 ... From the Norman (not French) Conquest, to XXX, it is a
light-hearted - but impeccably researched - account of all out great-fallings out.
In short, the French are quite right to suspect that the last 1,000 years have
been one long British campaign to infuriate them. And it's not over yet...
Sam and the Frog Betty Ward Cain 2010-05-13 Sam and the Frog is a 30 page
beginning reader book for preschoolers. Sam and the Frog are in a competition to
see who can outdo the other. Who can hop, eat, swim, smile, or wave the best? Why
does the frog think Sam won? Students will laugh at the comical cartoon drawings.
Sam and the Frog is an easy book to read for emergent readers. The repetitive
phrases help students to feel successful. This amusing book makes learning to read
fun.
1000 Years for Revenge Peter Lance 2009-03-17 1000 Years for Revenge is a
groundbreaking investigative work that uncovers startling evidence of how the FBI
missed dozens of opportunities to stop the attacks of September 11, dating back to
1989. Award-winning journalist Peter Lance explains how an elusive al Qaeda
mastermind defeated the entire American security system in what the author calls
"the greatest failure of intelligence since the Trojan Horse." Threading the
stories of FBI agent Nancy Floyd, FDNY fire marshal Ronnie Bucca, and bomb-maker
Ramzi Yousef, Lance uncovers the years of behind-the-scenes intrigue that put
these three strangers on a collision course. An unparalleled work of investigative
work-the-last-1-000-years

reporting and masterful storytelling, 1000 Years for Revenge will change forever
the way we look at the FBI and the war on terror in the twenty-first century.
Work James Suzman 2022-01-18 "This book is a tour de force." -- Adam Grant, New
York Times bestselling author of Give and Take A revolutionary new history of
humankind through the prism of work by leading anthropologist James Suzman Work
defines who we are. It determines our status, and dictates how, where, and with
whom we spend most of our time. It mediates our self-worth and molds our values.
But are we hard-wired to work as hard as we do? Did our Stone Age ancestors also
live to work and work to live? And what might a world where work plays a far less
important role look like? To answer these questions, James Suzman charts a grand
history of "work" from the origins of life on Earth to our ever more automated
present, challenging some of our deepest assumptions about who we are. Drawing
insights from anthropology, archaeology, evolutionary biology, zoology, physics,
and economics, he shows that while we have evolved to find joy meaning and purpose
in work, for most of human history our ancestors worked far less and thought very
differently about work than we do now. He demonstrates how our contemporary
culture of work has its roots in the agricultural revolution ten thousand years
ago. Our sense of what it is to be human was transformed by the transition from
foraging to food production, and, later, our migration to cities. Since then, our
relationships with one another and with our environments, and even our sense of
the passage of time, have not been the same. Arguing that we are in the midst of a
similarly transformative point in history, Suzman shows how automation might
revolutionize our relationship with work and in doing so usher in a more
sustainable and equitable future for our world and ourselves.
A Thousand Years of Nonlinear History Manuel De Landa 1997 More than a simple
expository history, A Thousand Years of Nonlinear History sketches the outlines of
a renewed materialist philosophy of history in the tradition of Fernand Braudel,
Gilles Deleuze, and F lix Guattari, while also engaging the critical new
understanding of material processes derived from the sciences of
dynamics.Following in the wake of his groundbreaking War in the Age of Intelligent
Machines, Manuel De Landa presents a radical synthesis of historical development
over the last one thousand years. More than a simple expository history, A
Thousand Years of Nonlinear History sketches the outlines of a renewed materialist
philosophy of history in the tradition of Fernand Braudel, Gilles Deleuze, and F
lix Guattari, while also engaging the critical new understanding of material
processes derived from the sciences of dynamics. Working against prevailing
attitudes that see history as an arena of texts, discourses, ideologies, and
metaphors, De Landa traces the concrete movements and interplays of matter and
energy through human populations in the last millennium. De Landa attacks three
domains that have given shape to human societies: economics, biology, and
linguistics. In every case, what one sees is the self-directed processes of matter
and energy interacting with the whim and will of human history itself to form a
panoramic vision of the West free of rigid teleology and naive notions of
progress, and even more important, free of any deterministic source of its urban,
institutional, and technological forms. Rather, the source of all concrete forms
in the West's history are shown to derive from internal morphogenetic capabilities
that lie within the flow of matter-energy itself.
How to Keep Your Focus Sunday Adelaja 2016-03-05 Why do people with great
potential in life miss their chance to be successful? Why do they fail to realize
their abilities and talents and fulfill their calling? What hinders these people
from walking in God's plan and carrying out the great work that only they are able
3/6

Downloaded from purfylle.com on September 26, 2022 by guest

to complete? In this book you will find the answers to these questions and many
others.
Dragon Born Ela Lourenco 2015-06-22 Far in the distant reaches of the universe is
a world called Azmantium. A planet with lilac skies, jade green seas and fiery red
suns. A planet where everything, from the tides of the sea to life itself, is
rooted in magic. Children are assessed at an early age and trained according to
their unique magical talents. Lara, an orphan who has no memory of her true
origins, is unaware that she has a vital role to play in the ancient prophesies
that are about to begin coming true. Older than most who are just beginning their
magical training, Lara will soon find out that destiny waits for no one,
especially when the fate of the world rests on their shoulders. With the help of
her new friends, Lara will learn that in order to save the future, she must
journey into the past - to a time when Dragons ruled the world! This is the first
book in the upcoming Dragon Born series!
The History of Work R. Donkin 2010-05-07 This sweeping survey of the history of
work, from hunter-gatherers to dotcom telecommuters, deftly compresses thousands
of years of human evolution into an incisive volume It is a book about work, about
the organization and management of work, but it is also a book about people.
Work Andrea Komlosy 2018-03-27 Tracing the complexity and contradictory nature of
work throughout history Say the word “work,” and most people think of some form of
gainful employment. Yet this limited definition has never corresponded to the
historical experience of most people—whether in colonies, developing countries, or
the industrialized world. That gap between common assumptions and reality grows
even more pronounced in the case of women and other groups excluded from the
labour market. In this important intervention, Andrea Komlosy demonstrates that
popular understandings of work have varied radically in different ages and
countries. Looking at labour history around the globe from the thirteenth to the
twenty-first centuries, Komlosy sheds light on both discursive concepts as well as
the concrete coexistence of multiple forms of labour—paid and unpaid, free and
unfree. From the economic structures and ideological mystifications surrounding
work in the Middle Ages, all the way to European colonialism and the industrial
revolution, Komlosy’s narrative adopts a distinctly global and feminist approach,
revealing the hidden forms of unpaid and hyper-exploited labour which often go
ignored, yet are key to the functioning of the capitalist world-system. Work: The
Last 1,000 Years will open readers’ eyes to an issue much thornier and more
complex than most people imagine, one which will be around as long as basic human
needs and desires exist.
1000 Years of Joys and Sorrows Ai Weiwei 2021-11-02 A FAMILY STORY AND THE TALE OF
A NATION. Ai Weiwei - one of the world's most famous artists and activists weaves a century-long epic tale of China through the story of his own life and
that of his father, Ai Qing, the nation's most celebrated poet. 'Engrossing...a
remarkable story' Sunday Times Here, through the sweeping lens of his own and his
father's life, Ai Weiwei tells an epic tale of China over the last 100 years, from
the Cultural Revolution to the modern-day Chinese Communist Party. Here is the
story of a childhood spent in desolate exile after his father, Ai Qing, once
China's most celebrated poet, fell foul of the authorities. Here is his move to
America as a young man and his return to China, his rise from unknown to art-world
superstar and international rights activist. Here is his extraordinary account of
how his work has been shaped by living under a totalitarian regime. It's the story
of a father and a son, of exceptional creativity and passionate belief, and of how
two indomitable spirits enabled the world to understand their country. 'A story of
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inherited resilience and self-determination' Observer 'A majestic and exquisitely
serious masterpiece about his China... One of the great voices of our time' Andrew
Solomon 'Intimate, unflinching...an instant classic' Evan Osnos, author of Age of
Ambition
Atomic Habits James Clear 2018-10-16 The #1 New York Times bestseller. Over 4
million copies sold! Tiny Changes, Remarkable Results No matter your goals, Atomic
Habits offers a proven framework for improving--every day. James Clear, one of the
world's leading experts on habit formation, reveals practical strategies that will
teach you exactly how to form good habits, break bad ones, and master the tiny
behaviors that lead to remarkable results. If you're having trouble changing your
habits, the problem isn't you. The problem is your system. Bad habits repeat
themselves again and again not because you don't want to change, but because you
have the wrong system for change. You do not rise to the level of your goals. You
fall to the level of your systems. Here, you'll get a proven system that can take
you to new heights. Clear is known for his ability to distill complex topics into
simple behaviors that can be easily applied to daily life and work. Here, he draws
on the most proven ideas from biology, psychology, and neuroscience to create an
easy-to-understand guide for making good habits inevitable and bad habits
impossible. Along the way, readers will be inspired and entertained with true
stories from Olympic gold medalists, award-winning artists, business leaders,
life-saving physicians, and star comedians who have used the science of small
habits to master their craft and vault to the top of their field. Learn how to: •
make time for new habits (even when life gets crazy); • overcome a lack of
motivation and willpower; • design your environment to make success easier; • get
back on track when you fall off course; ...and much more. Atomic Habits will
reshape the way you think about progress and success, and give you the tools and
strategies you need to transform your habits--whether you are a team looking to
win a championship, an organization hoping to redefine an industry, or simply an
individual who wishes to quit smoking, lose weight, reduce stress, or achieve any
other goal.
In Leah's Wake Terri Giuliano Long 2011 The Tyler family had the perfect life until sixteen-year-old Leah decided she didn't want to be perfect anymore.While
Leah's parents fight to save their daughter from destroying her brilliant future,
Leah's younger sister, Justine, must cope with the damage her out-of-control
sibling leaves in her wake. Will this family survive? What happens when love just
isn't enough?Jodi Picoult fans will love In Leah's Wake - a heartbreaking,
ultimately redemptive story about family, connection and our responsibility to
those we love.
Forty Centuries of Wage and Price Controls Robert L. Schuettinger. The Mises
Institute is thrilled to bring back this popular guide to ridiculous economic
policy from the ancient world to modern times. This outstanding history
illustrates the utter futility of fighting the market process through legislation.
It always uses despotic measures to yield socially catastrophic results. It covers
the ancient world, the Roman Republic and Empire, Medieval Europe, the first
centuries of the U.S. and Canada, the French Revolution, the 19th century, World
Wars I and II, the Nazis, the Soviets, postwar rent control, and the 1970s. It
also includes a very helpful conclusion spelling out the theory of wage and price
controls. This book is a treasure, and super entertaining!
The Hockey Stick and the Climate Wars Michael E. Mann 2013-10-01 The ongoing
assault on climate science in the United States has never been more aggressive,
more blatant, or more widely publicized than in the case of the Hockey Stick
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graph—a clear and compelling visual presentation of scientific data, put together
by Michael E. Mann and his colleagues, demonstrating that global temperatures have
risen in conjunction with the increase in industrialization and the use of fossil
fuels. Here was an easy-to-understand graph that, in a glance, posed a threat to
major corporate energy interests and those who do their political bidding. The
stakes were simply too high to ignore the Hockey Stick—and so began a relentless
attack on a body of science and on the investigators whose work formed its
scientific basis. The Hockey Stick achieved prominence in a 2001 UN report on
climate change and quickly became a central icon in the “climate wars.” The real
issue has never been the graph’s data but rather its implied threat to those who
oppose governmental regulation and other restraints to protect the environment and
planet. Mann, lead author of the original paper in which the Hockey Stick first
appeared, shares the story of the science and politics behind this controversy. He
reveals key figures in the oil and energy industries and the media front groups
who do their bidding in sometimes slick, sometimes bare-knuckled ways. Mann
concludes with the real story of the 2009 “Climategate” scandal, in which climate
scientists’ emails were hacked. This is essential reading for all who care about
our planet’s health and our own well-being.
Sapiens Yuval Noah Harari 2015-02-10 New York Times Bestseller A Summer Reading
Pick for President Barack Obama, Bill Gates, and Mark Zuckerberg From a renowned
historian comes a groundbreaking narrative of humanity’s creation and evolution—a
#1 international bestseller—that explores the ways in which biology and history
have defined us and enhanced our understanding of what it means to be “human.” One
hundred thousand years ago, at least six different species of humans inhabited
Earth. Yet today there is only one—homo sapiens. What happened to the others? And
what may happen to us? Most books about the history of humanity pursue either a
historical or a biological approach, but Dr. Yuval Noah Harari breaks the mold
with this highly original book that begins about 70,000 years ago with the
appearance of modern cognition. From examining the role evolving humans have
played in the global ecosystem to charting the rise of empires, Sapiens integrates
history and science to reconsider accepted narratives, connect past developments
with contemporary concerns, and examine specific events within the context of
larger ideas. Dr. Harari also compels us to look ahead, because over the last few
decades humans have begun to bend laws of natural selection that have governed
life for the past four billion years. We are acquiring the ability to design not
only the world around us, but also ourselves. Where is this leading us, and what
do we want to become? Featuring 27 photographs, 6 maps, and 25
illustrations/diagrams, this provocative and insightful work is sure to spark
debate and is essential reading for aficionados of Jared Diamond, James Gleick,
Matt Ridley, Robert Wright, and Sharon Moalem.
Skinwalker's Bane Tracy Cooper-Posey They can’t stand each other. Devin Bronson
has climbed from an abject childhood, determined to reach the pinnacle of the
Endurance: the Captain’s chair. Association with the wrong people could destroy
her hopes. Adam Wary is a typical skinwalker, living hard and fast, for life can
be short. When his friend Lincoln dies and leaves a message for Adam to give to a
woman called Devin, Adam tries to deliver, to Devin’s horror. Lincoln’s message
threatens Devin’s career and pulls Adam into the dark underbelly of the Endurance
in search of the truth. Skinwalker’s Bane is part of the science fiction romance
series readers are calling gripping, superb and fantastic. Written by awardwinning SFR author Tracy Cooper-Posey, it is set aboard the marathon-class vessel
Endurance, a generation ship a thousand years from its destination. If you like
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the smart, romantic SF of authors like Linnea Sinclair and Anna Hackett, you will
love the Endurance series. Dive into this thought-provoking new romance series
today! __ This book is part of The Endurance SFR series: 0.5 5,001 1.0 Greyson’s
Doom 2.0 Yesterday’s Legacy 3.0 Promissory Note 3.1 Quiver and Crave 4.0
Xenogenesis 5.0 Junkyard Heroes 5.1 Evangeliya 6.0 Skinwalker’s Bane …and more to
come! A Science Fiction Romance Novel. __ Praise for The Endurance series: I am so
glad that this author finally got around to writing SF cause she's great at it. To
all SF fans out there, I highly recommend this be on your reading list. To the
author, PLEASE keep giving us these amazing stories. I cannot wait to read more in
this series and learn more about the people that live on the Endurance as it
travels through space. Wow, what a fantastic read!!! Another superb series. I
highly recommend this new wonderful series. It is not just a journey through
space, but through the beautiful landscape of human emotions with all its
wonderful spectrums.
Naturally Composed Marty Straub 2016-08-12 A look at why we are interested in what
we see in art. Are we born with aesthetic preferences that are shaped by cultural
influences? Is our natural attraction to Beauty another weapon in our arsenal of
species' survival? This book examines many so-called rules of composition in the
visual arts to find natural reasons for their existence. It is designed to aide
the visual artist and those who appreciate their work by bringing attention to
subtle cues of attraction cultivated by our ancient and immediate ancestors. It
calls upon recent work in neuroaesthetics and other scientific disciplines to back
up its speculative claims, and asks the reader to contribute opinions of their own
on the books' website at naturallycomposed.com. There are many examples of photos
in the book, and the reader is again asked to insert their own examples to enforce
or refute the claims.
Astronomy Vs. History Anatoly Fomenko 2016-11-05 NASA research of Earth-Moon
mechanics by astrophysicist Robert Newton leads mathematicians of MSU to a
breakthrough in the chronology of civilization. Astronomy Vs. History dissects
every historical age and analyses the data from every source imaginable ??" Greek
and Egyptian chronology take a good beating, and it goes rapidly downhill from
there. Almagest that is supposed to have been written in the 2nd century A.D. by
Ptolemy dates to 16th century; Tycho Brahe, Ptolemy and Copernicus take the blame
for taking part in creation of the legend of a mythical Classical Age that never
was and misdating medieval events as very ancient ones. In Astronomy Vs. History
we are reminded of the crucial role of eclipses in verifying the dating of major
historical events, of stone Zodiacs containing the true dates of such events. Our
perception of history begins to change dramatically even before we're through with
Astronomy Vs. History.
The Dawn of Everything David Graeber 2021-11-09 INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
A dramatically new understanding of human history, challenging our most
fundamental assumptions about social evolution—from the development of agriculture
and cities to the origins of the state, democracy, and inequality—and revealing
new possibilities for human emancipation. For generations, our remote ancestors
have been cast as primitive and childlike—either free and equal innocents, or
thuggish and warlike. Civilization, we are told, could be achieved only by
sacrificing those original freedoms or, alternatively, by taming our baser
instincts. David Graeber and David Wengrow show how such theories first emerged in
the eighteenth century as a conservative reaction to powerful critiques of
European society posed by Indigenous observers and intellectuals. Revisiting this
encounter has startling implications for how we make sense of human history today,
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surprising account of both cooperation and subordination at work throws essential
light on the opportunities we face today.
The 1000 Year Old Boy Ross Welford 2019-10-08 A heartstopping, poignant, epic
adventure story about a boy destined to live forever, who only wants to grow up.
Without death, life is just existence. Have you ever wondered what it would be
like to live forever? Well, Alfie Monk can tell you. He may seem like an ordinary
eleven-year-old boy, but he's actually more than a thousand years old--and
remembers the last Viking invasion of England, not to mention the French
Revolution and both World Wars. Way back in the tenth century, he and his mother
were given the alchemical secret to eternal life. But when everything Alfie knows
is destroyed in a fire, and the modern world intrudes, he must embark on a
mission--along with friends Aidan and Roxy--to find a way to reverse the process
and grow up like a regular boy. This astonishing new novel from the author of Time
Traveling with a Hamster, told in alternating perspectives by Alfie and Aidan, is
a tour de force--a sweeping epic that takes you on an unforgettable, breathtaking
adventure and asks big questions about the meaning of life.
Three Views on the Millennium and Beyond Zondervan, 2010-08-10 Is there biblical
evidence for a thousand-year earthly kingdom (the Millennium) ruled by Christ
before the fulfillment of the new heaven and new earth? Revelation chapter 20
seems to suggest so, but few books of the Bible are so difficult to interpret. And
a discussion of the Millennium branches out into many other theological questions
about the end times (eschatology): Are these the last days? What must happen
before Jesus returns? What part does the church play? This Counterpoints volume
compares three views of the Millennium: Premillennial: Christ will come again
before this kingdom is established. Postmillennial: our present age represents
that kingdom and that the church is and must move toward the fulfillment of this
kingdom. Amillennial: a future Millennium is not a literal kingdom, and when
Christ returns, he will usher in an immediate new heaven and new earth. Robert B.
Strimple, Kenneth L. Gentry Jr., and Craig A. Blaising offer their perspectives,
giving their exegetical reasoning. Each of them then responds to the views held by
their peers in a respectful and informative setting, making it easy for you to
compare their beliefs and gain a better understanding of how this aspect of
Christianity's great hope--the return of Jesus--is understood by the church. The
Counterpoints series presents a comparison and critique of scholarly views on
topics important to Christians that are both fair-minded and respectful of the
biblical text. Each volume is a one-stop reference that allows readers to evaluate
the different positions on a specific issue and form their own, educated opinion.
Loaded marquis de Sade 1990 The 120 Days of Sodom is Sade's masterpiece. A still
unsurpassed catalogue of sexual abberrations and the first systematic exploration
of the psychopathology of sex, it was written during Sade's imprisonment and then
lost after the storming of the Bastille in 1789. Later rediscovered , the
manuscript remained unpublished until 1936 and is now introduced by Simone de
Beauvoir's landmark essay, 'Must We Burn Sade?' Unique in its enduring capacity to
shock and provoke, The 120 days of Sodom must stand as one of the most
controversial books ever written

including the origins of farming, property, cities, democracy, slavery, and
civilization itself. Drawing on pathbreaking research in archaeology and
anthropology, the authors show how history becomes a far more interesting place
once we learn to throw off our conceptual shackles and perceive what’s really
there. If humans did not spend 95 percent of their evolutionary past in tiny bands
of hunter-gatherers, what were they doing all that time? If agriculture, and
cities, did not mean a plunge into hierarchy and domination, then what kinds of
social and economic organization did they lead to? The answers are often
unexpected, and suggest that the course of human history may be less set in stone,
and more full of playful, hopeful possibilities, than we tend to assume. The Dawn
of Everything fundamentally transforms our understanding of the human past and
offers a path toward imagining new forms of freedom, new ways of organizing
society. This is a monumental book of formidable intellectual range, animated by
curiosity, moral vision, and a faith in the power of direct action. Includes
Black-and-White Illustrations
The Turnaway Study Diana Greene Foster 2021-06 "A groundbreaking and illuminating
look at the state of abortion access in America and the first long-term study of
the consequences-emotional, physical, financial, professional, personal, and
psychological-of receiving versus being denied an abortion on women's lives"-The Tale of Genji Murasaki Shikibu 2013-02-06 In the eleventh century Murasaki
Shikibu, a lady in the Heian court of Japan, wrote the world's first novel. But
The Tale of Genji is no mere artifact. It is, rather, a lively and astonishingly
nuanced portrait of a refined society where every dalliance is an act of political
consequence, a play of characters whose inner lives are as rich and changeable as
those imagined by Proust. Chief of these is "the shining Genji," the son of the
emperor and a man whose passionate impulses create great turmoil in his world and
very nearly destroy him. This edition, recognized as the finest version in
English, contains a dozen chapters from early in the book, carefully chosen by the
translator, Edward G. Seidensticker, with an introduction explaining the
selection. It is illustrated throughout with woodcuts from a seventeenth-century
edition.
One Hundred Years of Solitude Gabriel Garcia Marquez 2016-10-11
The Story of Work Jan Lucassen 2021-07-27 The first truly global history of work,
an upbeat assessment from the age of the hunter-gatherer to the present day We
work because we have to, but also because we like it: from hunting-gathering over
700,000 years ago to the present era of zoom meetings, humans have always worked
to make the world around them serve their needs. Jan Lucassen provides an
inclusive history of humanity’s busy labor throughout the ages. Spanning China,
India, Africa, the Americas, and Europe, Lucassen looks at the ways in which
humanity organizes work: in the household, the tribe, the city, and the state. He
examines how labor is split between men, women, and children; the watershed moment
of the invention of money; the collective action of workers; and at the impact of
migration, slavery, and the idea of leisure. From peasant farmers in the first
agrarian societies to the precarious existence of today’s gig workers, this

work-the-last-1-000-years
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